

THE BRITISH LIBRARY

96 Euston Road London NW1 2DB

T +44 (0)843 208 1144 www.bl.uk

THE WORLD'S KNOWLEDGE

28 February 2012

Dear Mr. Orpen

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST 1213 - Review 1205

Thank you for your email, which we received on 28 February 2012. According to both our own policy and the Information Commissioner's Section 45 Code of Practice, any expression of discontent towards a Freedom of Information response should be treated by the public authority as a request for an Internal Review of that response.

In accordance with our policy, our Chief Executive (or a nominated Director uninvolved with your initial request) will be responsible for the review, and we will send you the results by 27 March 2012.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information Commissioner's Office:

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Fryer